
Ministerial Communiqué on the 
A400M Programme 
 
This communiqué summarises the meeting of the A400M Partner 
Nations (UK, France, Germany, Belgium, Spain, Luxembourg and 
Turkey) chaired by Minister of State for Defence Procurement on 5 
February 2018. 
 
Ministers from the A400M Partner Nations had a productive meeting 
with industry representatives. The discussions focused on the 
progress and the next steps on the A400M programme which is 
already delivering much welcomed initial operational capability to 
several of the Partner Nations Air Forces. All Nations and Airbus have 
signed a high level Declaration of Intent to re-baseline the A400M 
programme reflecting the latest status of the production and capability 
delivery plans. 
 


